WELCOME TO CULINARY CLUB!

| am so excited to have you as a Culinary Club member! Here’s a little about the club:

Culinary Club meets once per week and during this time students will create recipes and taste
their creations. While we wait for the kitchen to be built for the 2019-20 school year we will be
creative in the type foods that we focus on as well as our meeting location. Students will receive
a FLEX pass on their designated day to indicate the club meeting location.

Menus will be posted at mrslands.weebly.com/weekly-schedule for students with food
sensitivities. We are a nut-free school and will not serve items containing nut products.

Expectations for the club includes regular attendance, participation during the meeting, and a
positive attitude.

There will be opportunities for students to volunteer at various fundraisers throughout the year.
Students can apply for a volunteer position by completing a culinary event permission slip,
Windsor Unified School District field trip form, and Sonoma County Office of Education photo
release form. All forms can be found at mrslands.weebly.com/student-corner.

Culinary Club is asking for a one time $20 donation from each club member. This donation will
offset food costs and club shirts.

Detailed club information can be found at mrslands.weebly.com and you are welcome to contact
me any time. Thank you for your support!

Sincerely,

Amie Lands, CTE Coordinator/Culinary Teacher
alands@wusd.org 707-837-7737 x8119

| give permission for my child, , to participate in Culinary
Club.

Any food allergies:

Choose all that apply below:
| am able to contribute the $20 donation.
| am not able to contribute the $20 donation.
| am able to sponsor another student’s $20 donation.

Shirt size

Parent Signature Date
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